Mr. Bob Raugh, Troutdale in the Pines, Evergreen, Colorado.

Dear Bobs

Upon my return from the Iowa High School Coaches Association coaching school, I find your letter of the 16th instant on my desk. I note that you plan to work at the hotel until a few days after the closing date, September 1.

It will not be necessary for you to get here before September 10th, so you take your own good time in
arriving. We will be glad to welcome you and make arrangements when you come in.

I am glad that you and Mrs. Raugh had a fine summer at Troutdale. By the way, rather an interesting thing came up in the plans for my daughter's honeymoon trip. Jane is marrying Elwood Mons of Chicago here in Lawrence on September 6. She told me that they had planned to stop at Troutdale in the Pines, so I took your letter home to inform her that the place would be closed. She, of course, had that information and they are planning to go to Estes Park. Had their wedding taken place sooner I would have had the pleasure of knowing that they were vacationing at a very fine place and that you would have looked after their wants. But their late date made this plan subject to change.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH